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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

May 31st, 2015 
Warren County Sheriff’s Office Looking Subject Who Failed to Return From 

Furlough  
 

 
 
The Warren County Sheriff’s Office is trying to locate one Alison Burge.  Ms. Burge was 
given a furlough through the courts to attend a graduation.  She failed to return to the jail.  
At this time she is wanted for escape.  Ms. Burge is described as a white female age 35.  
She is 5’ 3” weighs 105 lbs with brown hair and brown eyes.  Anyone with any 
information is encouraged to contact the Warren County Sheriff’s Office.   
 
 
 
Sergeant Brian Hounshell 
513-695-1598 
 

 
 

   
 

                             
 

 
 
 
 

  


